
 

 

 

OMAHA AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 
DATE:  October 16, 2020 

 

 

The October 20, 2020 Board Meeting of the Omaha Airport Authority (“OAA”) has been 

canceled. The next OAA Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 9:00 

a.m. in the OAA Board Room. 

 

 

 

   

 


